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Hollyhurst Construction 
 
Starting September 12 we will begin construction on Hollyhurst.  During 
construction it will become one directional with the southbound lane 
becoming northbound only for an approximate 12 month construction period. 
 
We will begin by building the duct bank east of the existing poles on Landry’s 
20 foot dedicated land on the east side of Hollyhurst.  We will utilize that 20 
feet and the current northbound lane for construction.  The project will also 
include burying public utilities, including Centerpoint, AT&T and others. 
 
Hallmark Construction 
 
Also beginning September 12, manhole construction will take place on 
Hallmark, between 610 and Hollyhurst.  This construction will take 
approximately 90 days to complete. 
 
We have informed our traffic management team so that an officer will be 
available at the intersection of Post Oak Boulevard and Hollyhurst to help 
with traffic flow during PM peak time. 
 

If you have questions, please contact us at construction@uptown-
houston.com. 

 
As always, the schedule of activities is dependent on weather. 


